IAAPT Business Meeting Minutes

11/02/2013
The IAAPT business meeting was called to order by President John Zwart at 3:40 pm on 11/02/2013.  

The main order of business was the election of a new President Elect, VP of 4 Year Colleges, VP of 2 Year Colleges and Teacher’s Award Committee member.  The results of the elections were:

President Elect for 2013 to be President in 2014 is Nate Quarderer from Northeast Iowa Community College.  VP of 4 Year Colleges is Michael Farndale from Waldorf College.  VP of 2 Year Colleges is Ryan Dorland from North Iowa Area Community College.  
Larry Escalada  from the University of Northern Iowa will continue as the Teachers Award Committee member.  Craig Kletzing and Dale Stille have agreed to continue as Co-Secretaries to 2015.
The minutes from last years meeting were approved. 

The treasurer’s report was given by Jay Cutler and we find ourselves with a total balance of just under $4500.  
It was voted that next year’s meeting would be a joint meeting with the Illinois AAPT section.  This meeting will be held at Bettendorf High School with our own Peter Bruecken as the local host.  

We were distressed to learn of the death of longtime active member Cliff Chauncey from the University of Northern Iowa.  There was discussion as to whether we should send cards or flowers for such events.  Due to the usual time lag before our organization is contacted about such events, it was decided that we would donate money to scholarship funds if possible. 

It was voted to give $500 to the Cliff Chauncey Scholarship Fund. 

We once again revisited the trouble we have getting the high school science teachers to attend our meetings

A big “Thank You” went out to Nate Quarderer for the outstanding job he did organizing and hosting the meeting at the RAMS Center.  

Meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm.  
